
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

January 13 2018 Meeting Minutes

The President, Ben Setzer WA4BCS called the meeting to order. There 
were 9 members in attendance. The minutes of the December 9, 2017 
meeting were read. There were no corrections or additions and were 
adopted as read.

Old Business:

Mark Dawkins, N4CMD talked about the problems with the Fusion 
repeater being in a high RF area. He reinstalled the GE Mastr repeater 
which is working much better. He is looking at the posssiblity of getting 
a cable to connect the RCOM controller so that we can get time, 
announcements on the GE Mastr.

New Business:

We received a nice thank you card from Kathy Lewis at Child Services. 
We were able to help a 6 yr and 2 yr old for Christmas. I was discussed 
about what we can do to help next year. Take up collections each 
month. Butch Parris N4AWP suggested selling raffle tickets with a 
50/50 split to thw winner. Will discuss more at the Feb meeeting.

Tim Martin, KM4TDM asked about the possiblity of having 
presentations/demos to help some of the newer members. Does anyone 
have any ideas as to what we could do?

Tim also asked about the emblems on the shirts. Butch has the file for 
the emblem and will check with Jeffs trophy  to see if we can get it 
done cheaper.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10am.
Ben Setzer WA4BCS
President




